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Grants
● The next American Indian Parent Advisory Committee (AIPAC) meeting will be

Tuesday, November 5th at 5:30pm at the Walker-Hackensack-Akeley High
school, room H222. The Johnson O’Malley (JOM) agenda will take place
following the AIPAC meeting.

● The annual performance report for the Title VI grant was completed on time.

Student, family and community engagement
● The annual tribal consultation meeting took place at the Leech Lake Band of

Ojibwe government offices on September 26th.
● The high school Ojibwe classes and 7th grade science classes participated in a

demonstration on traditional wild rice processing. Also, the Ojibwe classes went
on a ricing field trip.



● Students, families, staff and administration attended the annual Fall Feast and
Healing Walk on October 6th held at the Russell Tucker Memorial Beach and
Onigum Center. Participants walked through the Onigum community together
and then shared a meal. The
door prizes were a bonus.


